
 

Public exhibitions are being held on 8 and 9 March 2017. 

These exhibitions will give local communities and road users the 
opportunity to see and comment on the outcome of the route option 
assessment work and the preferred option for the Crubenmore to 
Kincraig dualling project – part of the A9 Dualling Programme.

Transport Scotland staff and its design consultants will be on hand to 
discuss the preferred option and answer any questions.

Details of the public exhibitions are as follows:

Wednesday 8 March, 12 noon – 8pm
Newtonmore Village Hall, Main Street, Newtonmore, PH20 1DD

Thursday 9 March, 11am – 7pm
Talla Nan Ros, King Street, Kingussie, PH21 1HP

A9 Dualling 
Crubenmore to Kincraig project

Public Exhibitions

For further information, please visit: 
www.transport.gov.scot/project/a9-crubenmore-kincraig


